

## Hawaii Center for Advanced Transportation Technologies

## DEPT. COMM. NO. 258

November 30, 2015

To:

Senate President Ronald D. Kouchi

Senate District 8

Hawaii State Capitol, Room 409

Honolulu, HI 96813

RE:

Hawai'i Hydrogen Implementation Report

Dear Senate President Kouchi:

Pursuant to Act 98 of the 2015 Hawai'i Legislative session, attached is the report from the Hawai'i Hydrogen Implementation Working Group.

Hawai'i is recognized internationally as being on the leading edge of hydrogen technology, and we are positioned well to take a prominent role in leading the world in clean energy and transportation. We hope that the information in this report can help guide our state's efforts as a showcase and leader in clean, renewable energy. With the International Union for the Conversation of Nature's World Conservation Congress in September of 2016 rapidly approaching, Hawai'i has a unique opportunity to demonstrate our commitment to keeping Hawai'i the paradise that visitors and residents expect. Key to our success in this effort is the commitment and leadership by our state and county officials to implement many of the recommendations included in this report.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at 808-594-0100. Aloha.

Sincerely,

Stan Osserman, Director

Hawai'i Center for Advanced Transportation Technologies (HCATT)

75 DEC -1 P3:28

RECEIVED THE SENATE CLERK'S OFFICE STATE OF HAWAII

16 JAN 12 P4 33